
Anderson Falls Heritage Society 

Secretary's Annual Report 

November 1, 2017 to October 31, 2018 

Membership: 

As of November 30, 2017 AFHS had 77 members. 
In 2018 eleven new members were added. 
As of 10-31-2018 our membership total is 88. 

In June 44 students and their teachers from the three sixth grade classes from 
the Keeseville Elementary School toured the Museum. 

There was a total of 152 visitors that came through the Museum. 

A new list of membership fees has been approve for 2019 and has been sent to 
all members. 

Re�pectfully submitted, 

/�;�� 
Betty Brelia, Secretary 


